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1.  Declarations of personal and 
prejudicial interests 

Councillor Hector informed the Sub-Committee that she lived in the vicinity of the premises and 
has also visited the premises in relation to items two and three on the agenda recently.  
However, she did not know, nor had spoken to, the applicant and so did not consider that she 
had a prejudicial interest and remained present to discuss and consider these items. 
 

2.  Application by Rene Lawrence for a 
Temporary Event Notice on 19 June 
2014 for 'The Shop' (75 
Chamberlayne Road, London NW10 
3ND) pursuant to the provisions of the 
Licensing Act 2003 

That the application by Rene Lawrence for a Temporary Event Notice on 19 - 25 June 2014 for 
‘The Shop’ (75 Chamberlayne Road, London, NW10 3ND) pursuant to the provisions of the 
Licensing Act 2003 be refused. 
 
 
The Alcohol and Entertainment Licensing Sub-Committee (B) felt that after careful 
consideration of the application and of the evidence from the Police and the Council’s Nuisance 
Control Team, that the applicant had not sufficiently demonstrated that they would be able to 
meet the licensing objectives (prevention of crime and disorder, prevention of public nuisance, 
ensuring public safety and protection of children from harm).  In view of these considerations, 
the application for a Temporary Event Notice was accordingly refused. 
 
 
The Sub-Committee also issued an informative to the applicant that the World Cup period 
would present them with the opportunity to show that they can manage their premises during 
busy periods, and in addition to the changes made to the premises, that they can address the 
licensing objectives more effectively. 
 

3.  Application by Rene Lawrence for a 
Temporary Event Notice on 26 June 
2014 for 'The Shop' (75 
Chamberlayne Road, London NW10 

That the application by Rene Lawrence for a Temporary Event Notice on 26 June – 2 July 2014 
for ‘The Shop’ (75 Chamberlayne Road, London, NW10 3ND) pursuant to the provisions of the 
Licensing Act 2003 be refused. 
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